
KINGSWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PARENT CLUB 

We would like to welcome you to our Kingswood community and invite you to join our friendly 

Parent Club where you can contribute in making a difference within our school community and 

It’ also a great way to meet parents from other classes. 

Each year the Parent Club plays an important part in raising money for the school.  Past 

projects, such as: the school hall, synthetic turf around the school grounds, resurfacing the 

basketball courts and the addition of the running track and new oval area have helped to make 

Kingswood a great school. Our funds from 2016 have gone towards a bike shed for the 

students. 

By registering with the Parent Club you will have a voice, voting rights, the opportunity to share 

your ideas and views on how the Parent Club contributes to the school. Even if you can’t come 

to every meeting you can email the committee with any ideas you have at 

parentclub@kingswood.ps.com.au 

The Parent Club organises major fundraising activities; the Kingswood Kids’ Challenge, 

Cadbury Chocolate Drive, Trivia Night and School Disco just to name a few.  We also organise 

the Prep Orientation BBQ, the junior and senior school fun nights and the Mother’s and Father’s 

Day events.  

In our meetings, various working parties are set up for the different activities – this way we are 

able to share the work load.  Meetings for working parties are held on different days, so parents 

who are unavailable on our regular meeting days may be able to contribute.  How involved you 

are in Parent Club is up to you. The dates of our meetings are advertised in the school 

newsletter.  

If you have any further questions please come and speak to one of our committee members. Co 

Presidents – Jen Linton & Natasha Bloomfield, Vice President – Melanie Inglis, Secretary – 

Dhani Chandrasegran and Treasurer – Dorit Patterson. Alternatively you can email the school 

at kingswood.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au with the subject header ‘Parent Club’.  
 

PARENT CLUB 2017 REGISTRATION 

I, ………………………………………………………………………………………………..…… (Print Name) 

of ………………………………………………..………………………………………………………………………. (address) 
 
being a parent/guardian of a child at Kingswood Primary School,  wish to register as a member of Parent Club for 2017. 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………..               Date:    …………………. 
 
Phone Number:   H: ………………………………………….  M: ……………………………………………………. 
 
E-mail Address: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
I agree/disagree  (please circle)  to having my contact details distributed to other parent club members. 
 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………….………….   Level:…………………… 
 
       If you would prefer Parent Club Notices and minutes to be sent to by e-mail, please tick this box. 
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